
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 3, 2004 
Electronic Bulletin No. 560 
Re: Salt Lake City - Stallion CY Update 
 
 
The previously reported Stallion off-site Container Yard, which was opened to 
support overflow volumes at the Union Pacific Railroad Salt Lake City ramp will 
support all volume that is not picked-up within 48 hours after the scheduled Salt 
Lake City ramp notification.  Specifically, after 48 hours, the UPRR will dray this 
volume to the new Stallion CY where the UPRR will re-notify customers of the 
revised pick-up location. 
 
Address Reminder 
 
2125 N. Redwood Road 
Salt Lake City, UT 
Tel: 801-212-2972 
 
Hours and days of operations:  Monday through Friday 0700 to 1700 
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